
SUTTON NEWS 
19th April 2024 

25.4.24 
Virtual ERB Consultation 

Meeting @ 6:30pm 

26.4.24 
In School ERB Consultation 

Meeting @ 9:00am 

13.5.24 Y6 SATs Week 

20.5.24 Walk to School Week 

3.6.24 
KS1 Phonic Screening 

Check Week 

14.6.24 Class Photographs 

19.6.24 Sports Day 

26.6.24 WVC Intake Days x 2 

KEY DIARY DATES F.O.S.S. REACH 60% OF  

FUNDRAISING TARGET 
Our amazing F.O.S.S. continues to work hard raising money to enable the 
school to provide an inspirational library where all of our children will be 
able to develop a love of books and reading.  

Since our children deserve nothing but the best, we have been ambitious 
with our plans to make our new library a focal point for the school and the 
curriculum we deliver.  

With a target just below £20,000, F.O.S.S. have already secured close to 
£12,000! This has taken a great deal of work, not only arranging fundraising 
activities in school and the local community, but also securing grants from 
local businesses and charities. 

This has resulted in  a £1,000 donation from Waitrose and £1,500 from the 
Sutton Poors Land Charity. A big thank you 
must go to both of these organisations for 
their generosity and kindness. We would also 
like to extend this gratitude to all of you too 
for continuing to support our F.O.S.S. events! 

If you would like to get involved in the 
F.O.S.S. fundraising events, do check out 
their Facebook page by clicking on their logo 
(right). 

The start of the Summer Term has seen a few changes in our pre-
school provision, with Mrs King assuming teaching and learning re-
sponsibility. This is part of our drive to continue to develop all areas of 
our school provision from ‘Good’ to ‘Outstanding’! 

We are also delighted to welcome Miss Davey, who will be supporting 
the wraparound provision before and after school. Miss Davey comes 
with a great deal of experience and will be working on providing more 
physical activities for the children. 

I would like to extend a big thank you to the Paintbox team for all of 
their hard work and welcoming the new members to the established 
team. If you would like to find out more, do please get in touch with 
our Paintbox manager, June Schembri.  Miss Davey 

Mrs King 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/SuttonF.O.S.S/


Congratulations to Lily and Matthew who have 
both received their Sports Blue Peter badge this 
week! 

They both had to try a new sport and answer a 
few questions. Matthew tried kayaking, whilst Lily 
tried jazz dancing! 

Attendance levels since the start of 
the academic year, the pupil 
attendance for those pupils of stat-
utory school age currently sit at 
95.15% - 1.73% higher than at the 
same point last year. 

This is really pleasing and high-
lights the commitment of the 
school and its families to ensure 
the pupils of Sutton get the best 
start to their education. 

Nevertheless, there is always room 
for improvement! We are still ex-
periencing incidents of unauthor-
ised absence, particularly relating 
to term time holidays, and a small 
number of pupils who are not 
getting into school before 8:55am.  

Please do ensure children are in 
and arrive promptly so as to avoid 
missing valuable learning time. If 
your child is ill, do please notify 
the school office as soon possible.  

The bottom table provides a 
breakdown of attendance by Year 
group. As you can see, Year 2 has 
the highest attendance at present. 
Reception has the best punctuali-
ty.  

The last column shows the number 
of pupils with attendance below 
90%. This means each of these 
children have missed more than 8 
days already this academic year. 

Reception children have had a great time hunting for the Easter  Bunny. The children made their own bunny 
disguises, and hid Easter eggs for their friends having written clues to help them to find the eggs. 

The reception children were then challenged to see how many things from home they could fit inside the 
Easter egg they found....who knew the eggs would hold so many things! 

PUPILS SECURE 

BLUE PETER 

BADGES 
As always, at the end of this academic year, parents and carers will 
receive a progress and attainment report for each of their children. 

In our drive to become increasingly environmentally friendly and 
ensure school funding is invested solely in our pupils’ education, we will no longer be printing these, 
but will instead be emailing reports to those identified as having Parental Responsibility (PR).  

For this reason, we politely request all parents and carers check to ensure we have the correct email 
address for those with PR. If your email address has changed, log on to the Pupil Asset Portal to update 
our records. Many thanks. 

PAPERLESS PUPIL 

REPORTS 

Attended Auth Unauth Mins Late
No of pupils 

Persistently Absent 

(below 90%)

2

4

2

2

5

94.34% 5.03% 0.64% 251 5

Year 5 (40 pupils) 95.68% 3.95% 0.36% 446 3

Year 6 (37 pupils)

Year 4 (35 pupils) 95.41% 4.14% 0.45% 369

Year 3 (33 pupils) 95.39% 3.95% 0.66% 197

Year 2 (41 pupils) 96.60% 2.88% 0.51% 220

Year 1 (40 pupils) 95.25% 4.46% 0.28% 604

116Reception (27 pupils) 92.64% 6.82% 0.54%

Sutton C of E Primary School 
Consultation  

25th and 26th April 2024 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities 
(SEND) Enhanced Resource Base (ERB) 

http://www.pupilasset.com/

